
AFFECTED BY THE RECENT 

FLOODING IN MILLOM AND 

SOUTH CUMBRIA?

YOU CAN APPLY TO THE CUMBRIA 

DISASTER FUND FOR A GRANT. 

Financial support is available for individuals 

and families whose properties and contents 

have been damaged by flooding. 

Anyone affected can apply, although priority 

will be given to uninsured households 

with low income. 

If you would like more information please call 

the Grants Team on 01900 825760 for an 

informal chat or email an enquiry to: 

grants@cumbriafoundation.org 

To apply for a grant online visit: 
www.cumbriafoundation.org/fund/cumbria- 

disaster-relief-fund/ 
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